Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Procurement Management Service
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NOTICE TO PROCEED

pecember 29, 2023
Date

JONATHAN R. ZULUETA

Authorized Representative

NIKKA TRADING

Unit 1014 Cityland Herrera Tower, 98 V.A. Rufino St., cor. Valero St.,
Salcedo Village, Makati City

Mobile No: 8812-9728

Email Address: nikkatrading@avahoo.com

Project No.: 2023c-BLR4(0018&005)-BV-CB-022b

Project: Mass Production, Supply, and Delivery of Science and Mathematics
Equipment Packages to Public Elementary Schools for Grades 1 to
3 and Grades 4 to 6, Public Junior High Schools for Grades 7 to 10,
and Public Senior High Schools for Grades 11 to 12 (Core & STEM)
2022 and 2023 Rebid (for Lots 2,3,4,5,9,10,11,12,13 & 19)

Dear Mr. Zulueta:

The attached Contract the above project, bearing no. 2023c-BLR4(0018&005)-BV-
CB022b-C140 in the amount of of Philippine Pesos Two Hundred Seventy-Five
Million, Eight Hundred Four Thousand, Six Hundred Eighty-Three and 25/100
(PhP275,804,683.25) only, having been approved, this Notice is hereby issued to
NIKKA TRADING that the firm’s performance of its contractual obligations shall
commence effective from the date of receipt of this Notice by the firm.

Therefore, the firm is responsible for performing said obligations in accordance with
the terms, conditions, and implementation schedule of the Contract.

Kindly acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing in the space
provided below.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. MIC WESLEY T. POA
Undersecrgtary jand Chief of Staff
uring Entity
I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: -l

Name of the Representative of the Supplier:
Authorized Signature:
Encl. as stated.
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Telephone No.: (02) 8633-9343; 8636-6542

Email Address: depedcentral.bacsecretariat@deped.gov.ph




